
 Pittsburgh Water
Advertisement

Invitation for Bids (IFB)
2025 SURFACE
RESTORATION

Project No.
2025-OPS-100-0

Pre-Bid Meeting Date: January
23,  2025  at  1:00  p.m.,  via
Microsoft Teams
Vendor Questions Due Date:
February 3, 2025 by 4:00 p.m.
Bid  Due  Date:  February  13,
2025 at 2:00 p.m.
Pittsburgh Water is requesting
bids  for  work  related  to
surface restoration during the
2025 construction season and
2026  winter  season.  Work
under  this  Contract  includes
the restoration of the street,
sidewalk  and  property  as
required  due  to  damage
caused  by  work  on  the
Pittsburgh Water public water
system including water mains,
valves,  service  connections,
and hydrants OR public sewer
system  including  storm,
sanitary, and combined sewer
facilitates  as  required  or
directed.  Further  information
regarding  this  IFB  can  be
viewed and downloaded at:
https://pgh2o.bonfirehub.com
/opportunities/166913


